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| am writing in support of Waste Management (WM) and request you grant the contract extension in
July of 2023. WM has been a trusted community partner for many years in North County. WM is more
than just a service provider; they are an integral part of our community and know us better than anyone
else. They have been safely servicing our home in Buellton reliably by their professional drivers for
years.

I'was thrilled to hear that WM hired Luis Ramirez. | have known Luis for almost 20 years through mutual
friends and various community activities such as FFA and local art shows. He is an incredible addition to
the WM team and | know will continue to help WM have positive impacts on our community and
beyond.

Please make the right decision and keep WM in North County of Santa Barbara. If you have any
questions, you can reach me at (805) 708-0833 or Cierra.ensign@gmail.com

Sincerely,

Cierra Rickman
Buellton Resident



